November 15, 1988

MEMORANDUM FOR: Frank P. Gillespie, Director
Program “anagement, Policy
Development and Analysis Staff
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulatinn

FROM: Edward L. Jordan, Chzirman
Committee to Review Generic Requirements

SUBJECT: CPGR REVIEW OF PROPOSED PROPERTY
INSURANCE RULE AMENDMENT

Your memo dated September 26, 1988 informec CRGR that a proposed revision to
10 CFR 50.54(w)(5)(1) had been published for public comment in the Federal
Register. This revision would delay the implementation scheduls of this
section for 18 months.

The CRGR Charter requires ail proposed rule revisicns be considered by CRGR
prior to issuance for public comment. Since this is no longer possible in this
case, the CRGR will veview the proposed final rule. Pleass assure that this
rule is forwarded to me for CRGR review prior to forwarding to the £DO.
Criginal Signed By
E L Joden

Edward L. Jordan, Chairman
Committee to Review Generic
Requiremernts
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*See previous copy for concurrence.
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